

WEST ANGELES CHURCH OF GOD IN CHRIST

Charles E. Blake Sr., Pastor

Ministerial Alliance Meeting "20/20 Vision"

February 14, 2020

Dear Man of God:

Last year was an amazing year of blessing and celebration in the life of West Angeles Church as we paid off our mortgage and look to build a new Family Life Center! I pray that this year will be your best year ever and that you will continue to accomplish wonderful things in your life and ministry.

Our next meeting will take place on *Thursday*, *February 20th* from *7:00PM* until *9:00PM* at the North Campus in the Multipurpose Building, Rooms 1, 3 and 5. This meeting is extremely important. We will discuss some of the highlights of the West Angeles Annual Business Meeting. We will also take a few moments to pray for Bishop Blake and the vision that God has given him for our congregation. The theme that he has chosen for 2020 is: "God's People: Called to Holy Living." We will explore the implications of this theme for our individual lives and ministries. Please make every effort to be in attendance this Thursday.

Should you need to get in touch with me for any reason, I can be reached at my office at 323-733-8300 ext. 2275. My cell number is wgraves@westa.org. My email address is

In Christ,

Wilfred Graves Ir.

Elder Wilfred Graves, Jr., PhD Executive Coordinator, West Angeles Church of God in Christ Chairman, Ministerial Alliance